
 

Eagle Spring Lake Management District’s 

Notice of Possible Quorum 

Regarding:  Attendance at the Lakes Convention  

 Please take note that there may be a quorum of Eagle Spring Management 
District Board members present at the Wisconsin Lakes and Rivers Convention at 
the Holiday Inn Convention Center, at 1001 Amber Avenue, Stevens Point, WI on 
April 19-21, 2023 to attend the convention. 

No action will be taken and no meeting will be called to order by the Lake Board. 

 

  
Respectfully submitted, 
John Mann 
Secretary 
Eagle Spring Lake Management District  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


